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Milwaukee Public Schools   February 6, 2020 
5225 W. Vliet Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53208 

Dear Adria, 

On September 3, 2019, Sedgwick completed its purchase of York Risk Services Group (“York”). As we 
begin doing business as Sedgwick, there will be no changes to our existing relationship. At this point and 
for the immediate future, the only change is York’s parent company.   

Current contracts, including service obligations and pricing arrangements, will remain in force unless the 
contracts themselves provide otherwise.  

Sedgwick is a well-established and growth-oriented organization with a distinct focus on customer 
service. Rest assured, you can expect to continue receiving the same outstanding level of service from 
the same team that has been serving you.   

As we transition to Sedgwick over the coming months, we are committed to providing you with 
necessary updates and communications, and to finding new opportunities for enhanced capabilities and 
even greater value. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Rogers 

President, Client Services 

(ATTACHMENT 2) ACTION ON A REQUEST TO APPROVE TECHNICAL AMENDMENTS TO  
THE PROFESSIONAL SERVICES CONTRACT WITH SEDGWICK CLAIMS 
MANAGEMENT SERVICES, INC., FORMERLY KNOWN AS YORK RISK  
SERVICES GROUP, INC.




